
Town of Grand Lake, Colorado 

June 13, 2024 

To whom it may concern: 

My name is Robert Clifton, and I am the owner of Evergreen Excavation Company. We are 

based out of Kremmling, Co. and are in our 5th season in business. I have been in this 

industry for 38 years and have lived in Colorado for 24 of those years. During that time, I 

have built infrastructure projects ranging in contract value from $2M to $100M. I can and 

will provide references upon request. My experience building projects like yours is quite 

extensive and we are confident that we will be successful building yours as well. As a local 

contractor, I will personally be onsite every day throughout the lifecycle of this entire 

project to ensure the project is on time and on budget. We are excited about this 

opportunity and look forward to working with you.  

Sincerely, 

Robert Clifton 
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